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Report 

The Healthcare Committee and the Department of Zoology at D. P. Bhosale 

College, Koregaon, collaborated to organize a Blood Checkup Camp on 20th  

December 2023. This initiative aimed at promoting health awareness and 

encouraging a healthy lifestyle among students and faculty. The event was conducted 

in collaboration with MLT (Medical Laboratory Technology) Department, UNICEF, 

and the Public Health Centre, Koregaon. 

Dr. S. P. Nalawade, Head of the Department of Zoology, and Chairman of the 

Healthcare Committee, played a pivotal role in actively organizing the camp. The 

committee members, along with the support of MLT department students and Public 

Health Centre, Koregaon, contributed to the success of the event. 

The primary focus of the camp was on conducting blood tests, including Hb 

(Haemoglobin) detection and other essential blood tests. The camp aimed to screen 

the health status of participants and raise awareness about the importance of regular 

health check-ups. 

A total of 180 students and faculty members actively participated in the blood 

check-up activity. The collaboration with the MLT department facilitated the smooth 

collection of blood samples, ensuring a comprehensive and efficient screening 

process. 

The blood check-up camp was executed with precision, thanks to the 

coordinated efforts of the Healthcare Committee, the Department of Zoology, and 

collaborating organizations. The MLT students, under the guidance of professionals, 

skillfully collected blood samples, which were then sent to the Public Health Center, 

Koregaon, for thorough examination. 



Principal Dr. B.S. Chavan played a crucial role in supporting and guiding the 

organizers in executing this health-centric initiative. His encouragement and support 

contributed significantly to the successful implementation of the camp. 

The Blood Checkup Camp served as a platform to identify health issues early 

on and promote preventive healthcare. The initiative not only provided valuable 

health insights to the participants but also fostered a sense of responsibility towards 

individual health and well-being. 

The collaborative effort of the Healthcare Committee, the Department of 

Zoology, MLT department, UNICEF, and the Public Health Center, Koregaon, made 

the Blood Checkup Camp a meaningful and impactful event. The active participation 

of students and faculty members demonstrated the college community's commitment 

to health awareness. Such initiatives play a vital role in fostering a culture of wellness 

and preventive healthcare within the academic community. 
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